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The National Safety Council supports the efforts of the National Fire Protection 

Association and other electrical industry organizations to seek adoption and 

promulgation of NFPA 70E, “Standard for Electrical Safety Requirements for 

Employee Workplaces” (2000 edition) by OSHA as an electrical safety standard 

in construction, general and maritime industries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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